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I do not consent to this titanic tax bill in any of its forms. This government has already 

collected a high record of tax revenue this year. This bill is ridiculously reckless, just 

as Rep. Boshart Davis called it. All legislators who think this bill is a good idea need 

to rethink this debacle and vote NO. Kill this bill.  


